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Dr. O. Eswara Reddy, Professor and BOS Chairman, Department of Civil Engineering has 

delivered a lecture in Department Seminar Hall on “Joy and Proud of Civil Engineering” as 

part of orientation program for the benefit of I B.Tech. Civil Engineering students in order to 

expose them to the “Significance of Branch of Study” on 07-07-2018.  

 

In his lecture, he explained about the objective and different domains of Civil Engineering 

and their importance.  

 

Mr. D. V. Purushotham, Assistant Professor and Coordinator-ASCE SVEC discussed about 

the importance of ASCE SVEC Student Chapter. 

A total of 100 students were attended the program. Office bearers of ASCE SVEC Student 

Chapter were the organizers of the program.  

 

 

 
 

Dr. O. Eswara Reddy delivering the lecture on “Joy and Proud of Civil Engineering” 

 

 

 


